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Road Construction Update 
 

For Immediate Release: July 15, 2008 

Pleasant Township Bridge 21-1.00 to Close for Repairs 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that our crews will begin the 
repairs to the flooring on the bridge located on County Road 21 in Pleasant 
Township between County Road 77 and County Road 24. 
 
The work will begin on Thursday, July 17, 2008 and is expected to last through 
that day, weather permitting.  The closure will be during the hours of 7:00 A.M. 
through 5:00 P.M.  The roadway will be closed during that time.  Please plan 
alternate routing. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 
 

All Road Construction Updates are posted on our web site at: www.co.logan.oh.us/engineer 
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